
24.02.2020 

Press Release 

Sub: Opening of Hindu office sub-way at Govt Estate. 

CMRL is pleased to announce that it has opened the sub-way located next to the Hindu 

office at Govt Estate Station for passenger utilisation. As an effort to the multi modal integration, 

the existing Hindu office sub-way has been renovated and integrated with existing Govt Estate 

Metro Station to serve for both for road crossings and to access to the Govt Estate metro 

station. 


